
April 7, 2020

Faculty of Science and Engineering

WASEDA UNIVERSITY

（Important）Change of Screening Methods for English-based Undergraduate Program

AO Admission for September 2020 enrollment (Second Application)

To Applicants,

Due to rapidly spreading of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19), we have decided to change the

screening methods for English-based Undergraduate Program AO Admission for September 2020

enrollment (Second Application), which is an ongoing process, as follow.

◆Before the change

Document Screening Results Announcement：April 13, 2020

Interview Screening：April 25 or 26, 2020

Final Results Announcement：May 15, 2020

◆After the change

Document Screening Results Announcement：April 13, 2020⇒Canceled

Interview Screening：April 25 or 26, 2020⇒Canceled

Final Results Announcement：May 15, 2020 (No change)

・The Interview screening scheduled on Saturday, April 25th and Sunday, April 26th will be canceled

and the screening will be made based on application documents alone.

・Regarding the passing announcement, we will only issue the Final Results Announcement on

Friday, May 15th, and will not issue the announcement of document screening results and

invitation of interview scheduled on Monday, April 13th.

・Final Results Announcement will be posted on the web site and send by E-mail.

We will not mail out.


